
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
WESTERN DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA 

CHARLOTTE DIVISION 
SHELBY DIVISION 

Charles R. Jonas Federal Courthouse 
401 W. Trade Street 

Charlotte,  NC  28202 
Customer Service:  (704) 350-7500 

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court will be closed 
on New Year’s Day, January 1, 2024 

  The Court will reopen Tuesday, January 2, 2024 

PLEASE SCROLL DOWN TO VIEW THE COURT CALENDARS 
FOR JANUARY 2 – 5, 2024 



*************** 
  NO COURT 
*************** 
   

HONORABLE  J. CRAIG WHITLEY 
 

THERE ARE NO HEARINGS SCHEDULED FOR 
 JANUARY 2 – 5, 2024 

 
SCHEDULE CHANGES OCCUR DAILY. 

                PLEASE REFER TO ANY FILED NOTICES 
OR ADVISE THE COURT IF THERE IS A NEED 

FOR A SPECIAL HEARING DATE.  


